
 
  

 

Low Carbon Fuel Standard (LCFS) 
Implementation Series #7 - FREE WEBINAR 

Outlining the Preliminary Draft of LCFS 
Regulations 

On February 20th, CARB released a preliminary draft of the proposed rulemaking 
documents which they note covers a number of topics. The copy released last week 
will not be the official proposed rule and is still subject to change per the Office of 
Administrative Law review.  The official proposal is set to be released on March 6, 
2018 with the public comment period opening on March 9, 2018. 

Note: There is a one year delay in the original verification timeline that 
CARB was discussing over the last year. 

This, and other aspects of the proposed rulemaking will be discussed with our experts who are 
reviewing the preliminary draft in order to identify any major areas that may still need to be 
addressed through the public comment period.  Allow us to help your team identify these key 
issues as well.  Christianson will be hosting a webinar this Wednesday, 2/28/2018 at 
10am CST (registration detail below) to give you a high-level overview of the draft and areas 
that still need to be addressed. 

Our review and update will have a large focus on the addition of the third-party verification 
requirements, but will also make note of some other important areas in the regulation. 

Register for this webinar now! 

We are also rolling out our Biofuels Financial Conference - Webinar Series which is a series of 7 
webinars relating to the biofuels industry. The 7th of these webinars is titled "Preparing for 
LCFS Verification Implementation" and  will take place on November 15th, 2018. This will 
include an update on the final ruling for LCFS that will be implemented on January 1st, 2019.  If 
you would like to sign up for emails relating to this webinar series, please click here and scroll 
to the bottom of the page. 

Once the regulation is finalized, this email series will transition to "what has changed" and 
"tips" relating to LCFS. You can click here to subscribe to that mailing list (scroll to the bottom 
of the page). 

Stay tuned over the next several months as we continue to explore the new proposed 
regulation, anticipated verification procedures and implementation guidance.  If you have any 
immediate questions or other compliance needs please respond to this email or call Kari 
Buttenhoff at 320-235-5937.  Keep an eye out for our next email in the LCFS Implementation 
Series! 

  

 Call or Contact Us today with any questions. 
  

Contact Us 

320-235-5937  | 302 SW 5th St, Willmar, MN 56201 
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